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Reminders and Announcements 

 Mon, 11/11: NO SCHOOL - Veterans Day

 Tues, 11/12, 9:30am:  Veterans Day 
Assembly in the Auditorium.  You are 
welcome to join us! 

Sat, 11/16:  Bingo Bash!  Gather a group or 
come on your own to this fun event!  
Purchase Tickets Here

11/12-11/22: Warm Clothing & Food Drive  
The need is GREAT this year!  Please drop 
off donations in the P3 classroom.

11/25-11-27:  PARENT-TEACHER 
CONFERENCES 

11/28-12/2:  THANKSGIVING BREAK

Send in your Box Tops!  Collecting Box 
Tops for Education is an easy way to 
fundraise all year long. Drop them off in the 
P3 classroom and earn a Free Dress Ticket! 

Don’t forget to purchase SCRIP gift cards 
for all of your shopping needs. This is a 
win-win for families and school! 

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Mindfulness and Gratitude 
We hope you were able to take a moment to look around 
the classroom at all of the wonderful GRATITUDE artwork 

the children have created this week.  The children are 
quite proud of their work!  Yesterday, we took a trip over to 

the church and took turns blessing ourselves with holy 
water and practiced what it would be like to sit in our 

designated pew.  We talked about how God’s house is a 
loving and peaceful place, and we walked the children 

through the process of lighting a candle and how to offer-
up our prayers to the Lord.  

Next week we will continue to be mindful of all of God’s 
gifts, as we practice being purposeful in how we share our 

gratitude with each other.  Of course, we also have a 
couple of fun Thanksgiving and harvest crafts lined up for 

the children.  They just can’t seem to get enough!

Our annual Warm Clothing and Food Drive begins on 
Tuesday, 11/12.  There are containers in our classroom 

ready to receive your generous donations!  In the spirit of 
MINDFULNESS, we encourage you to talk with your 

children about the importance of giving to those in need. 
It’s never too early to teach about “helping hands”, and we 

recommend that you help your child to choose a non-
perishable food item from your pantry and have them 

deliver to the container in the classroom all by themselves.  
Even young children can make a difference! 

IB 
Attribute for 

November is:  Inquirer.  
“We wonder and we ask 

questions.”

https://bingobash2019.bpt.me/
https://bingobash2019.bpt.me/

